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December 2015 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Wanganui High School is pleased to announce that the School has sold the business of uniform supply to 
Andersons.  The uniform will be sold exclusively by Andersons and the uniform shop on the School grounds 
will cease to operate as from the end of the school year.  We are confident that the team at Andersons 
will provide our community with first class service.  The business will maintain good stock levels and 
provide trained personnel to provide a prompt and high level of service in accordance with good business 
practice. 
 
The features offered are: 
 
 

1 Provide a minimum of 5½ days a week retail service from the shop by the fountain (50 Victoria 
Avenue). 
 

2 Provide an online purchase/order facility in the new year. 
 

3 Create an account history with customers to allow for easy supply (replacement) of uniforms to 
students.  WINZ (Work and Income New Zealand) quotes are accepted. 
 

4 Provide same day delivery of uniform orders to the School. 
 

5 Provide a tailoring service. 
 

6 Used/second-hand uniform service: 
a) Deliver second-hand goods to Andersons. 
b) The uniform will be assessed for quality and potential re-sale value. 
c) If the assessed value is accepted by the vendor then the uniform will be purchased by 

Andersons and on-sold, otherwise it ceases to be their responsibility and goods will be 
returned to the vendor.   There will be a three week turnover involved. 
 

 

Parents are assured that Anderson’s prices compare very favourably with those of our uniform shop. 
 
If you have any concerns please contact the School. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Elizabeth Spooner 
ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL 

 


